CES Report: 123456789
Dear Employer:

The US Bureau of Labor Statistics (BLS) appreciates your participation in the Current Employment
Statistics (CES) survey.

We are notifying you that the establishment identified above was not selected for inclusion in this year's
sample, and you may cease reporting to the CES survey for this specific report immediately.

If you currently report data to the BLS for other surveys or CES reports that are not identified above,
please do continue to provide data for those surveys or CES reports.

You may be contacted by a State workforce agency to continue to report for the establishment for State
surveys. If you are contacted, the State agency will set up new reporting arrangements for the report.

We greatly appreciate your cooperation in providing payroll data. At some future date, we may contact
you again to participate in the CES survey. The probability of being included in the sample depends on

the size of the firm, the State, and the industry.

If you have any questions, please call 1-800-827-2005 or send email to cesmail@bls.gov.

Thank you again and have a great day.

Bureau of Labor Statistics
CES Web Team
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